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December 14, 2017 

 
Dear Mr. Jeffrey: 
 
Your letter dated December 7, 2017, to Makan Delrahim, Assistant Attorney General of 
the Antitrust Division, regarding VeriSign’s proposal to auction O.COM, has been 
referred to the Technology & Financial Services Section for review. After careful 
consideration of the matter, the Division can report that it does not intend to open an 
investigation into the proposed auction described in the attachment to your letter. 
 
 
      Sincerely, 

      Aaron D. Hoag 
      Chief 
 
 
cc:  Thomas Indelicarto, Verisign 
 
 


